
  

 

Borough of Telford & Wrekin 

The Council has made the Borough of Telford & Wrekin Church Street, Wellington (One Way Road) 
Order 2021 under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. This restriction has been placed to help 
protect the general public from any danger that may arise in connection with the current COVID-19 
crisis and whilst Social Distancing Measures are in operation. The order becomes operational from 
the 23/03/2021. The following Rd is affected: Church Street from its jct with Vineyard Rd to its jct with 
Queen St. Alternative routes will be signed on site. The maximum duration is 18 months. 
Anthea Lowe, Associate Director: Policy & Governance. Temporary Road Closure Notice 
13/3/2021 TWC LP 03038 
 


